
St White’s Primary School 

 

Parent Overview 

Reception 

Spring Term 5th February 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As half term approaches the children are recapping on all they have 

learned this term. There will be ongoing assessments throughout 

the week  and teachers will observe whether the children have 

achieved their targets.  

The fire engine visit will take place today (Monday 5th February). 

Next term will focus on 3 key stories; Chicken Licken, The Enormous 

Turnip and Rosie’s Walk. All 3 stories are based around new life and 

growing which will be our focus next term.  

The staff and children would like to send a ‘Get Well Soon’ message 

to all the poorly children in Robin and Wren classes who are not at 

school. It seems we have Chicken Pox in our midst!  

Some new phonic sounds have been added to the orange books. It 

would be great if you can continue with reading activities during the 

half term.  

The weather is due to be very cold this week so please can you 

make sure your child has suitable clothing for outside including 

clothes and a hat. 

 

Many thanks,  Mrs Barrow, Miss Underwood, Mrs Nicholls.  

 


